
 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fayre 2019 

 

We will be holding our school Christmas fayre on Friday 13th December at 2.30pm.  The fayre will be held 

in the main hall with entrance through the hall’s lower door. 

 

We will have Christmas stalls that will be run by students from each class, which I’m sure they will be proud 

to show you.  Refreshments and cakes will be available to purchase. Any donations for our tombola would 

be greatly appreciated.  If you are kindly donating cakes/buns, please bring these on the morning of the 

fayre. 

 

We have attached £2 worth of raffle tickets with this letter if you could kindly sell these to family and 

friends. 

 

1st prize will be a luxury hamper with other prizes including wine, chocolates and more. 

 

Child Collection Arrangements 

Parents that are attending the fayre can collect their children from main reception at 2.15pm.  Please be 

aware the fayre doesn’t start until 2.30pm to allow staff to set up. Children that aren’t attending the fayre 

will need collecting at their normal time from the top entrance.  

 
 


